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Michelle Dodrill

From: Planning - Registry
Subject: FW: SD22A/0414 at Salmon Leap Inn, Cooldrinagh, Leixlip, Co. Dublin

 
 

From: Fionnuala Collins < Sent: Friday 9 December 2022 15:08 
To: Sarah Watson < Planning - Registry <pregistry@SDUBLINCOCO.ie> 
Cc: Suzanne Furlong <  
Subject: SD22A/0414 at Salmon Leap Inn, Cooldrinagh, Leixlip, Co. Dublin 
 
Public Realm have reviewed the above planning application and have no comment or objection. 
 
Regards 
 
 

Fionnuala Collins | Assistant Parks Superintendent| 

Department of Environment, Water and Climate Change|  

South Dublin County Council, County Hall, Tallaght, Dublin 24. 


